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Ciaran McGoldrick

From: Chief Executive

Sent: 02 November 2020 11:04

To: Ciaran McGoldrick

Subject: FW: CNFE partner organization Nuclear Free Local Authorities was founded 40 years 

ago. 

Hi Ciaran, 
Please see below email from CNFE. 
Kind regards, 
Sandra 
Chief Executive's Office | Dublin City Council | Block 4, Floor 4, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8 |  
Tel: 01-222 2802 | Email: chiefexecutive@dublincity.ie | Fax: 222 2097 

From: CNFE [cnfe@goja.or.at] 
Sent: 02 November 2020 10:10 
To: cnfe@goja.or.at 
Subject: CNFE partner organization Nuclear Free Local Authorities was founded 40 years ago.  

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear colleague, 

Our Network Cities for Nuclear Free Europe started in 2011, after the Fukushima nuclear disaster. Much 
older is NFLA, a UK based network of local authorities standing up against the national policy of nuclear 
weapons and nuclear energy. 

The Nuclear Free Local Authorities commemorates the 40th anniversary of its formation in November 
1980. In 1980 Councils from across the UK (and later) the Republic of Ireland passed resolutions of concern 
over the potential for a nuclear weapon attack and to oppose developing civil defence plans for them. 

With the Chernobyl and Fukushima disasters it has also raised many concerns over the safety and need for 
nuclear power. And now NFLA also advocates the positive role of decentralised energy. 

CNFE has experienced NFLA as a reliable and knowledgeable partner in our combat for a nuclear free 
Europe. We congratulate Nuclear Free Local Authorities with their 40th anniversary and hope for a 
continuous good collaboration. 

On 6th November NFLA organizes an online seminar, which we strongly recommend. The seminar will take 
place on Friday 6th November from 12:30 (11:30 UK-time) until 14:00. 

To register for this webinar, which will be held on Microsoft Teams, email NFLA Secretary Sean Morris – 
s.morris4@manchester.gov.uk – 

A flyer with the program and instructions how you can participate is attached. Also CNFE-officer David 
Reinberger will make a contribution to the seminar. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any question or remark,  

Kind regards 

Jan Dictus 
Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe 
+ 43 664 886 04274 
jan.dictus@goja.or.at 
www.CNFE.eu 
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Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before 
printing this mail.  


